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We wanted to take this opportunity to remind you about our school Summer Fair on Friday 4th July from 5pm-7pm.

It would be wonderful if you could come along and support us in raising funds for school. The fair is always a really
fun evening for all the family. This year stalls include book stall, inflatables, raffles, tombola, teddy tombola, hot and
cold food and a range of drinks.

The ukulele club will also be performing at 5.30pm and the ever popular 'colour run' will be at 6.15pm!
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What a busy and exciting time of year this is, especially with Sports Day!

We had our Reception Sports Day this week, and it was absolutely lovely to see our youngest pupils participate with
such enthusiasm. They all did incredibly well, and the atmosphere was wonderful – right up until the rain decided to
make an appearance and cut things short! Despite the weather, it was still a memorable morning for our Reception
children.

Looking ahead, we're very much looking forward to Sports Day for the rest of the school next week. This is always a
highlight in the school calendar, and I know the children are incredibly excited to showcase their sporting skills and
teamwork. 

Finally, I'd like to extend a huge thank you to Miss Drake and Mrs Canham for their incredible hard work and dedication
in organising this year's Sports Days. Events like these wouldn't be possible without their meticulous planning and
effort.

 


